

## The Ridgeway School & Sixth Form College

Inspiring learners for their future

10/12/2018

Dear Parents/Carers and Guardians,

## SPARKLE/CHRISTMAS JUMPER NON-UNIFORM DAY - 14/12/2018

On Friday 14<sup>th</sup> December we intend to hold a "Sparkle Day". This is the day when students can wear sparkly jumpers, santa hats, Christmas jumpers, etc. in return for a £1 donation in aid of the four House Charities: Stonewall, RSPCA, Macmillan and Wiltshire Mind. As we dedicate this particular day for students to wear Christmas related items, we request that for the rest of term students remain in their normal uniform.

Please can I remind parents and carers that although we encourage students to dress up and enjoy the chance to wear something different to school other than their normal uniform, students must still be dressed appropriately. Skimpy clothing is not appropriate.

We hope that by supporting such events, we raise students' awareness of the need to support and help others, particularly in the local community

Yours sincerely,

The Head of House Team

Miss J Mowat Miss L Donaldson Miss C Gallagher Miss N Barnes















